
 

Principal's Message 

Welcome to Mt. Pleasant!  For over 100 years, our elementary school has been a proud part of 

the Nashua community— where learning, laughter, and lifelong friendships begin. Nestled in the 

heart of the city, we are more than just a school; we are a caring and inclusive community where 

every child is known, supported, and encouraged to shine. 

Moe the Moose is our school mascot. At the heart of everything we do is our Moe’s Motto: 

Take care of M – Myself, O – Others, and E – the Environment. 

These simple words guide our daily actions and help our students grow not only as learners, but 

as kind, responsible members of our community. 

With the support of dedicated teachers, staff, and families, we provide a safe, joyful, and 

engaging environment where students build strong foundations—in academics, character, and 

confidence. We are proud of our long history, and even more excited for the future we’re 

building together. 

Thank you for being part of our journey. We’re so glad you’re here! 

Warmly, 

Jacqueline K. Okonak 

Principal 

 

 


